Date: 2009-7-20
Re: Change of Identification Authorization

FCC ID: WVB-GP856

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter grants authorization for representatives of Brightstar Corporation to apply to
the FCC for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules.

This authorization applies to Brightstar Corporation, FCC ID: WVB-GP855.

We are aware that Brightstar Corperation intends to market the above referenced
product under their own FCC ID: WVB-GP856.

Sincerely,

Mr. Welton Giolo TEL:1 305.921-1470
Brightstar Corporation 9725 NW 117th Avenue. #300 Miami. FL 33178



